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In accordance with your instructions, this draft incorporates the provisions of
LRBs0229/1 as well as additional changes made pursuant to my discussions with
Gordon Anderson of the Legislative Council.  Please feel free to contact me if you have
any questions.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–7291
E–mail:  Robin.Kite@legis.state.wi.us


